
Township of Maple Shade Department of Public Works  

in conjunction with the Clean Communities Grant Program 

 

Township of  

Maple Shade
Invites you to take part in our 

2023 Household Clean-Up Event 

May 3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th     
*Must be a Maple Shade Resident – ID Required*  

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

   

The following items are ALWAYS accepted for drop-off at the Public Works Facility: 

• Metal     

• Tires 

• Appliances (doors removed from refrigerators) 

• Electronics 

• Brush, Tree Branches, Shrubs & Leaves (no loose or bagged grass clippings) 
 

More information can be located at https://www.mapleshade.com/maple-shade-public-works/ 

 

Bring Any of the Following Items to the Public Works Facility on  

May 3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th: 
 

✓ Mattresses & Box Springs 

✓ Unwanted Items in your Garage 

✓ Furniture 

✓ Debris from Small Homeowner “Do-It-Yourself” Projects 

✓ Debris around your Property 
 

ALL DROP-OFFS MUST BE MADE TO THE PUBLIC WORKS FACILITY.   

NO ITEMS WILL BE PICKED-UP AT THE CURB. 
 

NO CONCRETE/CINDER BLOCK/BRICK! 
 

NO COMMERCIAL BUSINESSES!! 
 

9:00AM – 1:00PM (Wed – Fri) 

9:00AM – 3:00PM (Saturday) 

Public Works Facility 

620 Cutler Avenue 

 
Great Opportunity to Clean – Up & Get Rid Of… 

 

Remember – Proper Recycling & Disposal 

Saves Taxpayer Dollars!!! 
 

https://www.mapleshade.com/maple-shade-public-works/

